Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice (E24/25/007B)

2" September, 2024
Dear Parents,

Matters related to shooting, uploading, publishing and broadcasting student portraits

Our students and their parents or guardians may be taken photos or videos by the school or media
organizations when participating in various activities, competitions, public performances and
competitions inside or outside the school. The photos or videos may be published or broadcasted in
the school environment, school magazines, school website, leaflets, presentations and banners to
praise students for their efforts and achievements, increase students’ confidence and sense of
identity with the school. In addition, the school also often cooperates with universities and non-

profit organizations, and they will also film for record or academic purposes.

Please fill in the following reply slip and return it to the class teacher. If you have any enquiries,
please contact Mr Chan, the Vice Principal at 2981 0330.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Wong Leung Hoi

Principal

Reply Slip

Matters related to shooting, uploading, publishing and broadcasting student portraits (E24/25/007B)

Dear Principal,

I acknowledge receipt of the above notice and fully understand its content about shooting,

uploading, publishing and broadcasting students portraits.

Name of Student: Class:

Signature of Parent: Date:




